KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN AGRA REGION

Sample Question Paper set-II (SEE- Term-2)

Session-2021-22

Class-V Max. Marks-40

Subject-English

Time-1 hr

Instructions to the examinee

- :-In Reading Part all questions are MCQ carry 1 mark each (VSA)
- :- VSA carry 1 mark each
- :- SA carry 2 marks each
- :- LA carry 5 marks each

`Reading comprehension (5*1=5) VSA

Q. 1 The highest mountain peak in the world is in the Himalayas. It is Mount Everest. For hundred of years, nobody succeeded in reaching the Summit. Many people thought it would be impossible to measure or climb Mount Everest. The British, who ruled India until after the Second World war, established an office in the 1800's to survey the mountain and measure it. The man who had the idea to start the office was George Everest and he also wanted to measure all the other mountains in the Himalayas. After much work, the task was completed in 1852. The height was finally calculated as 8,840 (later established more precisely as 8882 meters). The mountain was named after Everest in 1863. Another century passed before the peak of Everest was finally reach. In 1953, Edmund Hillary, a New Zealander, and Sherpa Tenzing, a skilled mountaineer of India, climbed to the Summit. Thus, Hillary and Tenzing made history by their consequent of the "Roof of the world" on which man had never set foot.

- a) What is special about Mount Everest?
 - 1. It is impossible to climb Mount Everest.

3. It was named after George Everest.
4. It was conquered by an Indian.
b) What is the exact height of Mount Everest?
1. 8804 metres
2. 8840 metres
3. 8882 metres
4. 8480 metres
c) In which year did Mountain Everest get its name?
1. In 1800
2. In 1852
3. In 1863
4. In 1953
d) Who conquered Mount Everest?
1. George Everest
2. Edmund Hillary
3. Sherpa Tenzing
4. both B and C
e) When did the work of measuring all the mountain in the Himalaya finish?
1. In 1800
2. In 1852
3. In 1863

2. It is the highest mountain peak in the world.

Prose / Poetry (1*1=1 {VSA}, 2*2=4 {SA})

Read	d the following lines and answer the question? (1)			
But	But I'll share all of my sweets with you,			
My	My ball and my books and games I will lend,			
Her	Iere's half my apple and half my cake			
Q. Nar	Tame the poem and the poet.			
Why	y did the captain send the men to the land? Why did the me	en rush back to the ship?		
(2)				
"Nob	body took Hari's hand. Nobody went near him. Nobody pl	ayed with him". Why do		
you thi	think this happened with him? (2)			
	<u>Grammar (10*1=10) VSA</u>			
a)	a) Fill in the blank using appropriate group word :			
	The fields are punctuated byof trees.			
b)	c) Complete the sentence with appropriate articles : -			
	Riding horse is great e	experience.		
c)	e) Sangeeta was a brave girl. Sangeeta knew how to climb	Sangeeta was a brave girl. Sangeeta knew how to climb a mountain.		
	Use pronoun in place of the underlined word.			
d)	d) If I gain any more weight, I shan't be able to fit into my	clothes.		
	The full form of shan't is			
e)	e) People money from banks because bank <u>l</u>	end money to people at		
	low interest.			
	(Complete the sentence by writing the opposite of the u	inderlined word.)		

f) Complete the sentences using the joining word.				
Your speech cannot be heard by audience you use	e a powerful mike.			
(unless/ while)				
g) Rohit isthan his younger brother. (clever)				
(Use correct form of the describing word to complete the above sentence.)				
h) Fill in the blank with correct form of the action word:-				
In a forest, there a Goblin named Sharx. (l	ive) He was very			
mischievous.				
i) Radha saw ten grazing in the field. (sheep)				
(Complete the sentence with the plural form of sheep.)				
j) Complete the sentence with suitable describing word :				
Exercising makes me feel as as feather.				
Creative writing (5*1=5) LA				
Pandemic (covid-19) hit India and other countries in 2019. Since April 2020, y	vou were also			
studying via online mode. Write your experiences about online classes. What				
	-			
face while attending online classes? How far were classes successful? How did you manage your device?				
device:				

Spelling (5*1=5) VSA

a) Unjumble the letters to make a meaningful word: -

R E B A N R

(Hint- land with no vegetation)

- b) When people board this type of transportInto different cabins they are splitIt has wings, a nose ant a tailAnd the pilot fly in a cockpit.It is an
- c) Choose the correct spelling & write: -

Triumphantly Triumphantly Triumfantly

d) Identify the creature and name it.



L

e) Write one word which means hunter's weapon.

Handwriting (5*1=5) LA

Moral	values empower us to stand as unique creatures. These values are the basis for almost
every 1	religion. Since childhood, we were taught about being kind to others, empowering good
habits	at home and school. Some significant moral values are kindness, honesty, truthfulness,
selfles	sness, compassion and love. Can any civilization develop without Moral values? India has
a great	t history based on Moral values. Moral values are principles that guide our life on the right
	nd do not allow us to do any harm to others.
1	•
	Vocabulary (5*1=5) VSA
a)	Sanjay runs along the street with his almost as fast as a horse can
	trot. (Rhyming word of marriage)
b)	Give one word for the following: -
	means an underground passage for people to cross.
c)	Rakesh won the Master Chef competition.
	(Replace underlined word with a similar word)
d)	Rana Pratap was awarrior.
/	(Complete the sentence using appropriate describing word .)
e)	Make a new word starting with the last two letters. (Minimum four letters word)
C)	
	1. Shore
	2. Spanish

KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN, AGRA REGION

Sample Question Paper set-II (SEE- Term-2) Session-2021-22 (Marking scheme)

Class-V

Subject-English

Max. Marks-40

Reading comprehension (5)

Ans.1 a) It is the highest mountain peak in the world.

- b) 8882 metres
- c) In 1863
- d) both B and C
- e) In 1852

Prose / Poetry (5)

Ans.1 The name of the poem is 'Nobody's friend' and the name of the Poet is 'Enid Blyton'.

Ans.2 The captain sent the men to the land to get some water. The men rushed back to ship because they were chased by a giant.

Ans.3 This happened with Hari because he always teased other children by pushing and pinching them.

Grammar (10)

- a) clump
- b) the, a
- c) she
- d) Shall not

e) borrow f) unless g) cleverer h) lived i) sheep j) Light

Creative writing (5)

Students will write their own experiences

Spelling (5)

- a) barren
- b) aeroplane, airplane
- c) Triumphantly
- d) Lobster
- e) Spear, arrow etc.

Handwriting (5)

Students will write

Vocabulary (5)

- a) carriage
- b) Subway/ underpass
- c) contest
- d) Great, strong, brave etc.
- e) read, rest, etc.

shore, shoes etc.

Blue Print for Session Ending Exam (2021-22)

Set II

Class: V Sub: English

Written 40 Marks	TYPES OF QUESTIONS	VALUE POINTS
Reading Comprehension (5)	Unseen passage	VSA 1(5)
Prose/ Poetry (5)	Extended text questions	SA 2 (2) VSA 1 (1)
Grammar (10)	Extended text questions	VSA 1(10)
Creative Writing (5)	TAT, Situation based , Complete the story, Dialogue completion etc	LA 5(1)
Spelling (5)	Dictation, One word, Jumble word, complete the words, choose the correct word, identify the picture	VSA 1(5)
Handwriting (5)	Rewrite the given passage	LA 5(1)
Vocabulary (5)	Synonyms, Antonyms, one word for the given phrase, describing words, rhyming words, etc.	VSA 1 (5)